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2017 CBA Supplemental:
Requests for Information Rose Blanche Hydroelectric Plant

Q. In the report “Rose Blanche Hydro Plant Turbine No. 1 Refurbishment”, in
Schedule C, Section 2.3, page 4, it is written “To prevent future overheating of the
mechanical components of the runner assembly, a new cooling water system supplying
the seal areas, complete with dedicated flow switches, will be installed. In addition, a
more sensitive non-contact shaft vibration monitoring system will be installed for
improved protection of the unit.”

Will the new dedicated flow switches provide adequate protection to prevent the
damage caused by the failure/blockage of the cooling water line from happening
again?

A. Please see the response to Request for Information NLH-NP-002.
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